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Comments: This project would likely make this historic lodge inaccessible to Montana folks.  Montana has

enough high end lodges in areas that exclude Montanans.  We should be preserving these treasures for

generations and not selling our treasure to redevelopment for out-of-state recreation.  This lodge is truly one of

the last remaining lodges with lake access that are accessible for locals.  The redevelopment would further make

this beautiful piece of Montana and history a resort for the wealthy.  We need to preserve at least some of our

public land for our children to recreate in our state without prohibitive economic barriers.  Taking a historic lodge

on public land and developing it into a high end lodge that most Locals could not afford puts recreational

opportunities on Holland Lake further out of reach for all of the Montana Public.  


